
Facebook report January/February  2020 

 

On an average of 10 times per month new and existing residents contact me for information regarding 
obtaining Pool ID access Cards. This is filtered on this report. 

On February 1st a resident contacted the CDD to cancel a boat. CDD canceled. 

On February 2nd a resident asked where to find information for Boat reservations. Referred resident to 
the CDD Website 

On February 6th a resident informed the CDD, there is dead Raccoon on West Five Oaks Area. CDD 
Removed Raccoon. 

On February 7th a resident had a concern on the quality of the pressure washing of his sidewalk on 
Bluestem. CDD resolved issue. 

On February 9th a resident reported an empty dog potty station at the big Dog Park area. CDD refilled. 
Also the resident reported a leaking spigot. CDD repair is pending. The resident also requested the CDD 
to assess the DO NOT ENTER signs in the Birchwood development. CDD assessed and replaced. 

 

 

End of report. 


